OPEN COMPETITION IN THE ECOPOND PROJECT DECIDED

We are pleased to announce that an open competition for the post-doc position in the ECOPOND
project 2019/34/H/NZ8/00683: The ecology of ponds in the context of human activity and geography
— environmental DNA and beyond funded from the Norway grants under the Norwegian Financial
Mechanism 2014-2021 (GRIEG call within the Basic Research Programme operated by National Science
Centre in Poland) has been decided.

The winner of the contest is Hyeun-Ji Lee, PhD.

Hyeun-Ji Lee will start working at IOP PAN in May 2021. We are very happy to welcome her in the
ECOPOND team and we wish her successful and satisfying work in the project.



